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December 12, 1983 

Mr. Fred Silva 
2139 Fourth Avenue 
Sacramento, CA 95818 

Dear Mr. Silva: 

This is to inform you that your term on the City Planning Commission expires on 
February 2, 1984. In the event the position has not been filled by the time 
your term expires, the Council would appreciate that you continue to serve on 
the Commission until an appointment has been made. 

Enclosed, for your convenience, is an application which you must file with this 
office no later than January 3, 1984 if you wish to be considered for 
reappointment. 

Please notify this office at 449-5426 if you are not going to apply for 
reappointment. 

Sincerely, 

Anne Mason 
Assistant City Clerk 

AM/sm 

Enclosures: Announcement and Application 

cc: Planning and Community Development
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